
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Pulp and Paper Safety Association Presents Roundtable 

ATLANTA, Ga., USA, Mar. 2 - The Pulp and Paper Safety Association (PPSA) will hold its first ever 

roundtable discussion on Thurs., March 26, from 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  The discussion, “Pedestrian and 

Mobile Equipment Safety”, will be held at Georgia-Pacific Headquarters located at 133 Peachtree Street 

Northeast in Atlanta, GA. 

 “The PPSA Roundtable Discussion is an excellent opportunity for people in the forest products industry 

to engage in direct communication about new ways to improve their pedestrian and mobile equipment 

safety programs,” said PPSA Executive Director, Eric Fletty. “It is also a great chance for participants to 

exchange best practices, take part in comprehensive discussions, and connect with colleagues.”   

PPSA will facilitate the discussion and provide attendees with handouts, as well as share the key 

concepts and proceedings notes afterward.  Attendance is free and will enable all who are present to 

share expertise, learn from others in the industry, and be a part of an open discussion on key issues, 

challenges and barriers. 

Register by March 19 to attend.  
 
Attendees are also welcome to partake in a pre-discussion dinner on Wed., March 25 from 7:00 p.m. to 
9:00 p.m.  
 
For additional information please contact Eric Fletty at efletty@ppsa.org or 770-209-7535. 

 
About PPSA: 
PPSA is a non-profit, non-political, international organization, devoted to the continuous improvement 
of safety throughout all aspects of the paper industry. From forest products to paper mills, to converting 
plants, to recycle collections centers, our membership is grouped by category to ensure a fair and 
appropriate basis for comparison.  For more information, visit PPSA’s website. 
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